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In the eve of New Year 2017 – The value of
solidarity: A message from Bangladesh to
ESSF and donors
Friday 30 December 2016, by ALAM Badrul (Date first published: 30 December 2016).

Bangladesh Krishok Federation(BKF), Bangladesh Kishani Sabha(BKS) and Bangladesh Adivasi
Samity(BAS) are very happy to establish solidarity relation with ESSF. Since 2011 ESSF has been
supporting us substantially in terms of funding and publicity.

It is remarkable that ESSF published the activity news of above three people’s organizations and
interviews of activists at several times. We appreciated the importance of ESSF’s works it has been
doing for long.

In the eve of New Year 2017 we expressed our gratitude to ESSF and donors for continued solidarity
support in different programs implemented by BKF, BKS and BAS in Bangladesh.

Next year we have lots of things to do in action. Seed Caravan for Food Sovereignty is one of them to
be done. Therefore, we are expecting more collaboration and cooperation of ESSF and donors in the
years ahead.

Finally we have long way to go. Together we can do it, and achieve.Year 2017—be it on the go.
Revolution should be on the making!

Badrul Alam
President
Bangladesh Krishok Federation
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